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. Stadium Gate 27
- 611 Beacon Street S.E.
. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Sept. 7, 1982

Ruth Johnsson Hegyeli, M.D.
Chief, Program Development and
Evaluation Branch
National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute
Bethesda, MD 20705

Dear Dr. Hegyeli:

Many thanks for the formal invitation of August 27th to join the U.S.-
Japan agreement meeting on high blood pressure. The enclosed letter to
Dwayne Reed outlines the areas in which I would be happy to participate and
I am sure we will have a useful exchange.

I am delighted to hear that you are heading the delegation and we will
have the pleasure of your company and direction.

I am enclosing a CV and publications list which does not include my
latest summary on the area of diet and hypertension which I also enclose
for your files. It was put together for the U.S.-Ttalian meeting in Rome
last year.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director &
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